
 
From: Rabbi Daniel Aronson  
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2024 3:27 PM 
To: Governor Sununu <governorsununu@nh.gov> 
Cc: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; Chicoine, Jared <jared.s.chicoine@energy.nh.gov>; 
EllmsJr, Christopher J <Christopher.j.ellmsjr@energy.nh.gov> 
Subject: Please protect and strengthen net metering in NH (PUC Docket DE 22-060) 

 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Governor Sununu,  

 
I recently learned that the NH Public Utilities Commission is about to release an Order 
concerning PUC Docket DE 22-060 on Changes to the Current Net Metering Tariff Structure. I 
understand a Settlement Agreement has been filed by the three investor-owned electric utilities, 
Clean Energy NH, Conservation Law Foundation (CLF), the Office of the Consumer Advocate 
(OCA), and the NH Hydro Association.  
 
I urge the PUC to accept this Settlement Agreement. I’m a renter and I don’t have 
permission to install solar panels on my home. Still, I hope one day to be able to take advantage 
of solar energy and other sources of clean, renewable energy. In the meantime, for the benefit 
of the planet, I want to encourage New Hampshire's transition to clean energy and its 
investment in solar power. While net metering is not perfect, it provides significant cost relief for 
those who are installing solar cells in their businesses, homes, houses of worship, and 
municipal facilities. I don’t want to see the solar industry grind to a halt, lose time and staff, and 
have to start up again. That’s just bad for everyone and for the planet. 
 

 
I am copying the PUC Clerk on this email so that my concern and support for the Settlement 
Agreement will be entered into the docket. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rabbi Daniel Aronson 

 
 
--  

 
Rabbi Daniel Aronson 
Congregation Ahavas Achim 
www.keenesynagogue.org 
RabbiDA@keenesynagogue.org 
Schedule an appointment with me at  
My pronouns: he/him/his 
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